
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O  2 4 –  J U L Y  2 0 1 7  

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 
 

Welfare 

Jenny Brown 
 

Committee 

Tony Wolf 
 

 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 

 

Changes to the Laws 
 LAW 7: Boards must now be kept 

in the centre of the table in the 

correct orientation. Turning the 

board or allowing a board to swivel 

can lead to the board being fouled 

 LAW 9: Dummy now has the right 

to prevent any irregularity (such as 

a lead from the wrong hand)         

irrespective of whom the potential 

perpetrator may be. However, once 

an infraction has occurred, dummy 

is still prohibited from calling    

attention to it until after the    

conclusion of play. 

 LAW 20: A player who realises 

they have given the wrong or      

incomplete explanation of partner’s 

call is no longer required to        

immediately proffer a correction, 

but they must still call Director 

and make the correction prior to 

the facing of the opening lead. It 

will however, generally be in the    

player’s best interests to call the 

Director immediately. 

 LAW 25: The Laws still permit  

unintended calls to be changed 

providing the partner has not    

subsequently called, but the             

criterion for judging when a call is 

unintended has become more  

stringent. 

(Reprint ABF Newsletter July 2017) 
 

 

 

 

CLUB AGM 

Tuesday 7 November 6.30pm 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Wednesday 6 December 6.30pm 

 

Until next time: Sue McGarrity 

More Birthdays 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Happy BIG birthday to members       

Margaret Phippen (60) & Ted Lilliss (75).  

We enjoyed celebrating with you! 

 

 
 

New Member—Zhen Su 
We also extend a welcome to 

our newest member Zhen Su, 

who is currently playing with 

Namir Subhiyah on a Tuesday 

night 

 

 

 

 

It is great to see our Club 

growing so well. We had a  12½ 

table Mitchell on Thurs 20 July. 

A Club record for the ‘modern     

era’ I’m told!  


